
For crime prevention information contact the 

Physical Security/Crime Prevention Office at (760) 830-4561.

June sets focus on Drug Prevention. School is ending & work may slow 

down, which is unfortunately a time when temptation is at a high. Both 

adults & children are tempted to “try” new things, which may include 

illegal drugs. Here are some tips for saying “NO” to drugs:

Parents, help protect children by giving facts & teaching risks. 

You’re the role model to teach reasons for saying “NO.”

Children must learn the effects drugs can do to the

body & mind. Just say NO to drugs!

Adults, help discuss the effects of drug use & never consume

unmarked substances that aren’t prescribed.

Bystanders, help friends & family by encouraging 

removal from situations that may involve drug use.

Drug prevention is a top priority. Don’t be afraid to ask for help. 

The Provost Marshal encourages reporting of drug usage & found 

unknown substances. 

Do the right thing! Keep Summer Drug Free!


